
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:   The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 

  c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

From:  Janet Abrahams, Chief Executive Officer  

Date:  December 14, 2021 

Subject:  City Council Bill 21-0102 – Building Permits – Disposal Plan Requirement 

 

Position: No position 

This proposed bill requires certain holders of permits issued by the Department of Housing and Community 

Development to submit a disposal plan with the permit application; requiring permit  holders to submit proof of 

disposal to the Department within a certain period of time after the permit work has concluded; establishing a 

certain citation amount; and generally relating to requiring permit holders dispose of waste and refuse in a 

proper and legal manner 

Conclusion: 

The proposed bill will have minimal impact on the Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC), as the agency has 

a disposal plan in place for work performed under permit. HABC uses  a licensed Disposal Vendor for dumpster or 

roll-off services to dispose of all debris to a landfill, and we are provided documented proof that waste and 

refuse have been properly disposed.  

For the reason stated above, The Housing Authority of Baltimore City has no position on City Council Bill 21-

0102. 

 

cc: Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  

 

 

 

 
  


